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SUBJECT: SLINGSHOT - REPROGRAMMING (REFLASH) PROCEDURE
MODELS: 2015 SLINGSHOT

The Slingshot Division of Polaris Industries has determined the reprogramming (reflash) procedure may be negatively
affected if performed with a device connected to the USB connector.

It is important to disconnect all devices from the USB connector (1) prior to performing an ECU, Stability Control,
Instrument Cluster or Audio System reprogramming (reflash) procedure.

A technician should be familiar with Digital Wrench® and computer operation in general before attempting any
reprogramming (reflash) procedure. Refer to the appropriate Slingshot Service Manual for additional information.

**Please distribute to all dealership personnel as required**
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